
 
From: Brislane, Andrea <Andrea.Brislane@herefordshire.gov.uk>  
Sent: 20 October 2020 10:02 
To: Bailey, Josh <Joshua.Bailey@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Application 202447/F - The Orchard, Ledbury 

 
Hi Josh,  
 
The reduction and relocation of the garage significantly reduces the previously identified harm – 
especially in terms of the setting of the non-designated heritage asset and views from South Parade. 
The revised plans are acceptable and can be supported. 
 
Andrea 
 

 

  

  
  

   

 

 

 

     

 
       

 

Andrea Brislane 

Building Conservation Officer 
01432 260486 
andrea.brislane@herefordshire.gov.uk 

  

Plough Lane 

Hereford 

HR4 0LE 
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